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Marvellous Me 
 

This half term our topic is Marvellous Me. The 
children have had so much fun this week 

labelling our different body parts like nose, 
eyes teeth and shoulders. We enjoyed singing 
head, shoulders knees and toes to warm us up 

too. 
 

This Week… 
We have started learning our letters and sounds 
and we are really impressing our teachers. So far 
we have learnt s, a, t and p and have been 
looking for objects that begin with each of these 
sounds.  
 
In maths we have been learning about repeated 
patterns. We have used 2 colours and 3 colours 
to continue the pattern and create our own. 
 

 
 
 
We had lots of fun in PE on Monday. We have 
been enjoying playing stopping and starting 
games such as the traffic light game. We also 
focussed on finding a space and moving in 
different ways.  
 
In Dance we  
  
 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. 

@ListerInf_Rec 
 
 

 
 
 

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Malaya Awang-Fisher 
Daffodils: James Furlong 

These children have been caught going over and above 
this week! 

 
  

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

Biscuit Day 

Friday is biscuit day where the children can bring a 
donation of 10p and they will get two biscuits. All 

money will go towards School fund. You can pay this 
weekly or pay for the whole year at the office. 

 Each class take it in turns to bring biscuits in. Class 
teachers will always inform you when it is your child’s 

biscuit week.  

Bluebells biscuit week: Friday 10th October 

Daffodils biscuit week: Friday 17th October   

 

 


